
EU Citizens Support Service

The deadline for the applying to the EU Settlement Scheme, June 2021, is
slowly creeping closer. 

Estimates suggest there are still thousands of EU citizens and their families
living in Scotland who have not yet applied to the scheme. 

The  Citizens  Advice  service  across  Scotland  wants  to  help  EU  citizens
preserve their rights in the UK by making a claim.

Citizens Advice Scotland is running a dedicated EU Citizen Support helpline
to assist with the application process for settled or pre-settled status –
0800 916 9847 (Monday to Friday 9am – 5pm).
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At Dundee CAB, it is also offering telephone appointments and, in emergency
situations, face to face appointments. It can be contacted by calling 01382
214633 or emailing bureau@dundeecab.casonline.org.uk

Disease control measures in place
after Avian Influenza detected in
commercial flock

Northern Ireland’s Chief Veterinary Officer (CVO) Dr Robert Huey has
initiated disease control measures following suspicion of notifiable avian
influenza at a commercial holding in County Antrim.

Royal Voluntary Service Update

The Royal Voluntary Service in Dundee is pleased to continue to provide a
lifeline to our vulnerable, older people (over 50) and or their carers. 

The support we have been providing (during the COVID-19 health emergency) and
will continue to provide includes companionship (telephone befriending) calls
and welfare checks (Safe & Well phone calls), help packs of essential food
and toiletries– providing vital food for those struggling to pay for daily
necessities. Read more about existing services here. 

For further information on any of the services mentioned please contact:
Michelle Manzie, Service Manager michelle.manzie@royalvoluntaryservice.org.uk
or 07834 753386.

For  referrals  for  services  or  enquiries  about  volunteering  for  Royal
Voluntary Service, Dundee City, please contact either Irene Wallace, Service
Coordinator  07917  183548  Thursday  or  Friday  –  or  email  at
Dundeehfh@royalvoluntaryservice.org.uk.  
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Mallon: Road safety – We all have an
individual responsibility

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has issued a reminder today that we
all have an individual responsibility to take extra care as we share the
roads.

Happy New Year! #dundeewestend

After such a challenging year, here’s hoping for a much better 2021 … best
wishes to all residents in the West End for the New Year!
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